
Lake Saint Louis  

Community  

Association Newsletter 

MARCH 

5th: Polar Plunge (Small Lake) 9:45am Plunge Time—12:00pm  

5th: Team Trivia Night (Ballroom) 7:00pm-9:00pm 

11th: CA Open House (Ballroom) 6:00pm-7:30pm 

17th: St. Patrick’s Day  

19th: Mickey Scott Band (Clubhouse) 7:00pm-10:00pm 

26th: Leslie Craig & Scott Band (Clubhouse) 7:00pm-10:00pm 

26th: CA Saturday Office Hours 9:00am-12:00pm  

 

 

 

CA OPEN HOUSE 

FRIDAY MARCH 11TH 

6:00PM-7:30PM  

IN THE BALLROOM  

APRIL 

2nd: Team Trivia Night (Ballroom) 7:00pm-9:30pm 

9th: CA Saturday Office Hours 9:00am-12:00pm 

9th: Retro Band (Clubhouse) 7-10pm 

16th: Rock and Roll Bingo (Clubhouse) 7:00pm-9:30pm 

17th: Easter  

THURSDAY MORNING LADIES GOLF LEAGUE 

APRIL 7TH—OCT. 13TH  

COST $40 PER SEASON  

BEGINNERS WELCOME; PLAY FOR FUN— 

NO PRESSURE GOLF! 

CA MEMBERS ONLY 

CHAIR—JACKIE BREWER—636-284-0160 

CO-CHAIR– KATHY NIEBERT—314-409-4384 



ANNOUNCEMENTS:   

ACC GUIDELINES:  

“Your exterior/outdoor home improvement projects must be approved by the ACC  

before any work can begin.”  

** Check our website at www.lslca.com—Committees– ACC   

for the most recent guidelines **  

Please contact Shirley Vogt, ACC Coordinator at 636-625-8276, ext. 109 or send 

an email to svogt@lslca.com. 

 

ASSESSMENTS:  Annual Assessments are due on March 1st 

BIG LAKE LOWERING FOR 2022— October 15– December 15th, The Big Lake 
will be lowered by 3’ for maintenance. 

BOATING SAFETY COURSES: Please contact Water Patrol to schedule a date and time:  
636-625-3120. This is a One time course– if you have taken our class there is no need to take 
it again. If your not sure please call .  

BOAT REGISTRATION—Any Boat on the water or above the water (on a lift) must 

have 2022 Registration stickers displayed by April 1st. 

CA DOCK RENTAL FEE—Due April 1st. Failure to pay for the dock by April 1st will  

result in the immediate loss of your rental space.  

 CA SATURDAY OFFICE HOURS — The Office will be Open on the following   

Saturdays from 9am-12:00pm: March 26th, April 9th and May 14th.  

WATER PATROL HOURS:  MON-FRI 10:00AM-5:00PM OR BY APPOINTMENT. 

  ALL WATER PATROL BOATS ARE PULLED FOR THE SEASON AND UNAVAILABLE FOR                     

ASSISTANCE. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

THE FINANCE  COMMITTEE IS LOOKING FOR MEMBERS TO JOIN THEM.  

CONTACT THE CA OFFICE FRONT DESK  TO APPLY!  

mailto:svogt@lslca.com


    Boat Registration & Dock Slip Rental Reminders 

 

When registering your boat in person remember to bring with you: 

Payment in person; 

1. Your original boat title * 

2. The original Outboard motor title * 

Proof of insurance 

* The name on the title must be of the homeowner(s). Persons outside of the CA may be 
named as TOD 

Upon receipt of payment, the front desk will issue your 2022 boat, trailer and (if needed) au-
to stickers 

 

For online payments. 

Once paid online your 2022 boat stickers will be sent to the Water Patrol office. 

When you are ready to pick them up please have with you  

1. Your original boat title* 

2. The original Outboard motor title* 

3. Proof of insurance 

 The name on the title must be of the homeowner(s). Persons outside of the CA may 
be named as TOD 

Those residents whose boats are on / over the water, traveling and not planning to 
be back prior to April 1. 

1. Should pay for your watercraft online 

Call (636) 625.3120 or email Steve the water patrol office (sbernstein@lslca.com). He will 
make arrangements to see that you will not be fined for late stickers. He will need the date 
you plan to be back in town to pick up your stickers. 

If you need help putting your stickers on your boat or are physically unable to do so, please 
bring your stickers into the Water Patrol office and we will schedule a time to put your stick-
ers on the boat. This is for boats on or over the water only (not boats in storage or trailered). 

 

If any resident whose boat is on or over the water cannot meet the April 1 deadline, please 
contact Steve at Water Patrol to see if arrangements can be made. 

 

mailto:sbernstein@lslca.com

